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SHRA OFFICES TO REOPEN MARCH 23rd BY APPOINTMENT ONLY AFTER 
BRIEF CLOSURE DUE TO THE COVID-19 CRISIS 

 
Sacramento, Calif. | Officials at Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency announce 
that all offices, including the Call Center, will reopen March 23, 2020, at 8 am with limited 
staffing. Offices had been closed since Wednesday, March 18 after the County Public Health 
Department issued a stay-at-home directive. 
 
All SHRA offices will operate by appointment only until further notice. No walk-ins will be 
accepted at this time. Clients and applicants are advised to call (916) 440-1390 for assistance. 
Callers can receive a return call at their convenience. 
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